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"We will miss you Hayley!"
Staff and residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home wished member of staff Hayley farewell last week as she begins

her maternity leave – she is a much loved member of the team and will be missed.

Due in January, everyone is looking forward to meeting Hayley's new baby and have lots of cuddles. We wish Hayley all the best for

her and her baby boy.


